
March 18, 2013 

 

Mr. David Law, Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group (dlaw@hp.com)  

 

Cc:  Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC (p.nikolich@ieee.org) 

 Wael William Diab, Vice-Chair IEEE 802.3 Working Group (wdiab@broadcom.com)  

 Adam Healey, Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Working Group (adam.healey@lsi.com)   

 

Dear Mr. Law: 

This year the Ethernet Technology Summit will be celebrating Ethernet's 40th Anniversary.  As part 

of our event, we will hold a ceremony to honor contributors to Ethernet's on-going success.  After 

much consideration, it is my pleasure to inform you that we plan to honor the IEEE 802.3 Working 

Group and all its members for their on-going efforts in developing the many standards that have 

made Ethernet so successful. 

The celebration will be held on Wednesday evening at 6 pm, April 3, 2013 at the Santa Clara Marriott 

Hotel in Santa Clara, CA, USA.  I would like to invite you or someone you designate to accept the 

award on behalf of the Working Group.  We would appreciate confirmation of yours or a delegate's 

ability to attend the celebration. 

Individuals wanting to attend the Ethernet Technology Summit to participate in the celebration can 

find further information at http://www.ethernetsummit.com.   

Once again, on behalf of the Ethernet Technology Summit, our thanks for contributing to making 

Ethernet a huge success story. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Lance A. Leventhal 

Program Chairperson, Ethernet Technology Summit 

(858) 756-3327 

lance@ethernetsummit.com 


